
Please continue to save  

Paper recycling items!   
 

Remsen St. Mary’s supporters will continue 

to pick up recycling from businesses  

on a weekly basis, as in the past. 

 

Cardboard pick-up will continue as normal. 

 

Starting June 7, every Tuesday & Thursday  

between 8:30 & 9:30 a.m., there will be 

someone at the recycling shed to receive 

your paper & cardboard products.   

 

Saturday Drop Off:    The first Saturday of 

the month from 8-11:00 a.m. you may drop 

off your recycling items at the paper shed. 

 

Thanks for recycling to preserve the  

environment and to benefit  

the Remsen community! 


